
The Forest Service is hiring 
students and recent graduates!

The Forest Service is hiring students and 
recent graduates for positions in rangeland 
management, soil science, hydrology, 
archeaology, biology, botany, recreation, and 
geology. Applications will be accepted on 
USAJOBS.gov February 18 - 28, 2022.

The Forest Service will be attending the 
Society for Range Management Annual 
Meeting in-person February 6-10 and virtually 
February 21-25 to answer questions and help 
with the application process. Applicants do not 
need to attend the conference to apply.

Scan the QR code below or visit us 
online at fs.usda.gov/fsjobs-events for 
eligibility details, application tips, and job 
seeker webinars.

Apply on USAJOBS.gov                 Jobs Open February 18 - 28

https://www.usajobs.gov/
http://annualmeeting.rangelands.org/
https://www.fs.usda.gov/working-with-us/jobs/events



